
Dear Catholic Charities Donor,  
 
 
We have good news.  Once again, Catholic Charities of Bloomington has been selected to 
participate in the Indiana Neighborhood Assistance Program (NAP) which means that donors 
who fulfill a few simple requirements are eligible to receive a credit on their state taxes.  
 
NAP credits are assigned to organizations that serve economically disadvantaged 
populations.  
 
Starting July 1, 2016, any donation of at least $100 to Catholic Charities of Bloomington will 
quality you to receive a state income tax credit of up to 50% of your total contribution as 
long as NAP credits are available. This is how it works:  If you make a $100 donation, you 
will receive a $50 tax credit, or if you make a $1,000 donation, you will receive a $500 tax 
credit. A limited number of NAP credits are awarded each year and distributed on a first 
come, first served basis. The state imposes a series of deadlines, which means it’s 
important to keep an eye on the calendar.  We have $12,381 in credits to sell ($24,762 in 
donations), and we must sell 60% by December 31.  
 
If you choose to donate, and if you would like your donation to count for NAP credits, please 
fill out the Donor Contribution form and donor acknowledgment form (both located here) 
and mail them to Catholic Charities of Bloomington along with your donation. Our agency 
will file your completed documents with the Indiana Department of Revenue, and you will 
receive a voucher with the tax credit in time for your annual tax returns.  
 
We are deeply grateful for your support of Catholic Charities Bloomington. Thanks to your 
generosity, we are able to change lives every day, replace despair with hope, and show our 
clients options they never imagined.  It is work that we are committed to, and it is work 
that we could not do without you. 
 
 
If you need any assistance, or if you have any questions, please feel free to call our office at 
(812) 332-1262 and ask to speak with Marianne Davis or O’Connell Case.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
David Bethuram  
Executive Director 
 
Jenny Kincaid  
Advisory Council President 

http://www.archindy.org/cc/bloomington/contributions.html

